
July 6, 2023 

Have you seen things in the news and have questions about 

what happened at the Missouri Annual Conference?  Let’s 

set the record straight as we hear from Pastor Monty, Larry 

and Eunice Wright, who attended the recent Annual 

Conference.   Come meet with them this Sunday, July 9th at 

11:30 in the Back Room.  Hear the what actually happened 

at the conference and get your questions answered.  Light 

snacks will be provided. 

It’s Almost Time For Rapunzel! 

Missoula Children’s Theatre will present Rapunzel.  No previous 

experience or preparation needed! Auditions will be Monday, July 

17th from 10am—Noon, practice will be all week and the play will be 

Saturday, July 22nd at 3:00 pm and 5:30 pm.  Those students that 

will practice Monday afternoon will be served lunch.  All kids who 

have completed Kindergarten through 2023 graduating Seniors are 

welcome to try out!  Get ready for some fun!  Look for the bright 

yellow flyers/invites for the event that are available in the church.   

 

Ladies to Meet in July 

The ladies of the church (UMW) will meet on Friday, July 14th at  

8:30 AM in the Back Room for a time of fellowship, food, and a 

program.  This month’s program will be presented by Vivian 

Taylor and she will do a review of a book for us!  Treva Jones will 

do the devotion, and treats will be supplied by Kathi Austin and 

Carolyn Harms.  
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Monday, July 10th 

8:00 Pickleball 

1:00 Ladies Book Club 

5:30 Cougars 4H 
 

Tuesday, July 11 

No PPRC Meeting 
 

Wednesday, July 12 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study 

5:00 Outreach Meeting 
 

Friday, July 14th 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30  UMW Meets 

1:00 Friday Fun Day 
 

Monday, July 17th 

10:00 Missoula Auditions (be prompt!) 

1:30 Lorna Kemper meets 

 

Please join as at our next Bash!  

Missoula Children’s Theatre will 

be doing a workshop for the 

kids, so it’s bound to be a good 

time!   

It will be an Ice Cream Social on 

Wednesday, July 19th at 6:00 

(psst... it’s Monty’s birthday!) 

And of course, we will feed you 

dinner too!  Activities for all ages 

as well.  

If you can make some homemade ice cream, please let 

us know by replying to the email ASAP or marking the 

Connect Card on Sunday! 

Somebody’s Having A Big Birthday! 

Join Fred McAllister for his “80 & 8 Celebration”.  Fred turns 

80 years old and is 8 years in remission!  Come celebrate 

with Fred & Carolyn, here at the church, on Saturday, July 

22nd from 2-4 PM.   

Prayer Requests 
Bettie Chapin, Debbie Sieger,  

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis, 

and all those folks on your heart that need a lift! 
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Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 
 

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 

Pastor.monty@yahoo.com 
 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 

 

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577  

emmaandersonumc@gmail.com 
 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926              

jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net 

Connect with us! 

Sunday Worship 

Helpers  

Ushers:  Jim & Faith Johns 

Greeters: Patty & Kurtis Moore 

Donut helpers:  Vivian Taylor 

Liturgist:  Shirley Mincey 

Acolytes:  Greta Huenefeldt & 

Neysa Belle Johns 

Worship Music: Peggy Arthur & 

Marnie Bellamy 

Tech Team:  Dave & Kathy 

Garnett with Jim Butler 

Flowers on the Altar:  Gerald & 

Dixie Atchison 

Thank you to everyone for my scholarship!  I will be 

using it at the University of Central Missouri in the 

fall, putting it towards a degree in Speech Therapy.  

Thank you for all the continued support over the 

years!  

 Lydia Harrison 

 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you so much for your contribution to my 

education as well as your ongoing love and support 

for me in this current chapter of my life.  I am 

extremely lucky to have people like you who care so 

much about my future.  My church family and 

friends mean so much to me, and your support is 

appreciated more than you know.  Once again, 

Thank you so much! 

 Madelyn Hager 

Dear Members of Clinton UMC, 

Thank you for the wonderful dinner following dad’s 

service.  We so appreciate it and all you do.  It makes 

things a lot easier after everything. Thank you again.   

 The Bob Wright Family 


